
  Membership and Renewal Application  

          June 1, 2023 – May 31, 2024  
  

  

We are delighted that your interest in The Village Castle Pines Garden Club has brought you to this membership application!  

Hopefully, you will now take the next step and become a member.  Our club is open to all who wish to pursue gardening, charitable, 

and /or educational activities, or nurture friendships.   

  

The Village Castle Pines Garden Club (VCPGC) is a non-profit 501c3 organization.  The dues are $40 a year per person for an annual 

membership, and our fiscal year is from June 1st to May 31st.  We do not pro-rate dues for a partial year.  

  

Unless otherwise noted, Garden Club membership meetings are held on the 1st Friday of the month (September through May) at 10 

a.m.  Events are announced in our bi-weekly email blasts and are posted on our website. When you become a member, you will be 

given a password and will have access to the Member Information Page of our website www.vcpgc.org.  We can also be found on 

Facebook at The Village Castle Pines Garden Club.  

 

Please complete this form (including photo release signature) and, along with your $40 check made payable to VCPGC.  

Mail to:  Liz Clarke, 2503 Tournament Ct., Castle Rock, CO 80108  

elizabethclarke01@msn.com  

 Check appropriate box: _______ New Member   ______ Renewal    PLEASE PRINT information below.  

Name (as you want it in the Directory & on your nametag): ______________________________________________  

Additional Name (such as spouse/partner) to be included in our Directory:  _________________________________   

Mailing Address:  ________________________________________________________________________________  

Do you live in The Village of Castle Pines? ______    Cell phone #: __________________________________________  

Email Address:  __________________________________________________________________________________  

Birthday Month:  _________________________________________________________________________________  
 

 Please circle if you are interested in helping on one or more of these committees:  

 

Serenity Garden     Cherokee Ranch Memorial Garden     Communications / Marketing  

Programs      Field Trips          Charity Outreach  

Special Events      Wine in the Garden        Host Event at Your Home 

Membership        Photography  
 

 

 PHOTO RELEASE FORM (must be completed by all new and renewing members):  
 

WHEN attending any Village Castle Pines Garden Club (hereinafter “VCPGC”) program, social or educational event, local or destination trip, or 

working during a service garden day we, as members, enjoy memorializing our actions in photos. As a new and/or renewing member of the 

Garden Club I ___________________________________understand that my membership registration will be deemed an authorization by me and 

my spouse to be included in any photos taken at any and all VCPGC gathering and hereby grant and authorize the VCPGC  the right to take, edit, 

alter, copy, exhibit, publish ,distribute and make use of any and all pictures taken. This authorization is without any payment or any other 

consideration to me. I understand and agree that these photographic materials are and shall remain the property of the VCPGC. I hereby hold 

harmless and release the VCPGC from any and all liability, petitions and causes of action relating to this photo release.  
  

Signature:  _______________________________________________________________     Date: _______________________________________  


